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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
This notice applies to your vehicle(s), see enclosed VIN list. 

May 2023  
FL951B 
NHTSA #22V-654 

Subject: Western Star Grill Bezel Covers 
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety  Act. 
 
In October 2022, a letter was sent informing you that your vehicle was included in interim recall campaign titled INT 
FL951 Western Star Grill Bezel Covers. This notice is to inform you that campaign INT FL951 has been 
suspended and will be replaced by final Recall FL951 - Western Star Grill Bezel Covers.   
 
Our records indicate your vehicle was repaired during the interim phase of this recall, and no further action is required. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. If you have questions or require further information, please 
contact the Warranty Campaigns Department at (800) 547-0712, 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Pacific Time Monday through 
Friday, e-mail address DTNA.Warranty.Campaigns@Daimlertruck.com. 
 
 
WARRANTY CAMPAIGNS DEPARTMENT 
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